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From: Abdirashid
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Cc: Nearing, Michael; Nearing, Michael; Hutchinson, Nicholas; Hutchinson, Nicholas; Bridges, Theresa; Bridges,

Theresa; Markey, Gerard; Markey, Gerard; Smith, Chip; Smith, Chip; Ramlawi, Ali; Ramlawi, Ali; Taylor,
Christopher (Mayor); Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)

Subject: Jackson Rd Sidewalk Gap Special Assessment
Date: Friday, May 15, 2020 6:01:47 PM

City Clerk 
Jacqueline Beaudry
Larcom City Hall 
Second Floor 
301 E. Huron St.
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

RE: Jackson Rd Sidewalk complaint

To Ann Arbor City Council Members,

We are the owners of the property at 55 Westover St, Ann Arbor MI (Gary,
Abdirashid, and Geyre, Safia) we are writing this letter concerning the
substantial tax assessment, that we are required to pay in order to build a
sidewalk alongside Jackson Rd. 

We have reviewed this sidewalk project and wish to strongly object to the
construction. And cannot afford to pay the amount request along with the
pandemic that is happening, hence we kindly request that the council
members either suspend this project or find another determination for the
amount being appraised. 

Thank you for your time in reviewing this email and I hope to hear from you
all soon. 

Best Regards,

55 Westover Property Owners 
Abdirashid Gary and Safia Geyre
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